
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our school choir will be putting on a short performance of the songs that we have been learning 
together this year. 

This will be a small-scale performance in the Drama Building so audience numbers will be limited to 
two audience seats per choir member. 

The performance will be on Tuesday 21st May 2024 and will begin at 4.15pm lasting for approximately 
45 to 60 minutes. 

Pupils should meet in room MU1 straight after school for a short rehearsal.  They should bring a drink 
and may also bring a snack if they wish. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return it to the Music Office no later than Monday 13th May 
2024. 

We hope that you will be able to join us. 

Yours faithfully, 

J. Hutton 

Mrs Hutton 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to Mrs Hutton in the Music Office no later than Monday 13th May 2024. 

Choir Performance Tuesday 21st May 2024 in the Drama Building 

I give my permission for …………………………………………………………………….. in Tutor Group …………..……… 
to attend the Choir Performance in the Drama Building on Tuesday 21st May 2024. 

I would like 1 / 2 seats (please delete as applicable) 

I will be responsible for collecting my child at the end of the event / my child can make their own 
way home (please delete as applicable). 

Signed:  ………………………………………………………..…………….. (Parent/Carer) Date:  ………………..……………… 

Contact Phone Number:  …………………………………………….. 
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